

Responsible - Inquisitive - Confident - Inspired - Respectful

Dear parents and carers,

We hope you enjoyed our Jubilee Picnic today. It was lovely to see all of the children getting involved in a wide range of events, and thank you, as ever, to our team of staff, parents and Governors, who helped the afternoon run smoothly. It was a great way to end a very busy term, a lovely reward for our hard-working children.



Wishing you all a restful week – and looking forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday 6th June.

Mrs Elliott & Mrs Knock



Star of the Week

Congratulations to our stars of the week who have demonstrated that they can make the right decision.

Owls: Fynn R for always listening carefully and making good decisions.

Foxes: **Finn D** for working hard this week and making the right choices. He has listened to feedback and made progress with his writing.

Rabbits: **Harriet W** for always making correct choices and being a role model around the school and in lessons.

Hedgehogs: **Edward I-W** for always making the right decisions. Well done!



Congratulations to our readers of the week:
Owls: Fynn S, Evelynn M, Heidi J and Maci G

Foxes: Caroline F Rabbits: Orlagh S

Hedgehogs: Mostyn D, Wyndsor H and Tommie T

At the end of the term we award a prize to the classes who have read the most throughout the term. These prizes went to **Rabbits** and **Owls** who chose their books on the rec at our Jubilee celebration.





Reading Certificates

Certificates were handed out in assembly today to:

Tommy F (25), Daisy F (50), Jimmy H (50), Mason K (100), Cole M (100), Jimmy H (50), Lila S (100) and Grace H (150).



Frisbee

The Year 6s took part in a Frisbee workshop today with Mrs Dallaway from Robertsbridge Community College. They really enjoyed the event and improved their technique; they were able to accurately throw and catch the Frisbee by the end of the session. Mrs Dallaway was so very impressed with the behaviour, sportsmanship and general positive attitude to learning about Frisbee. She said she has never worked with such a lovely group of children before - and she has been to lots of schools! Well done Year 6s!

Art in Owls

Miss Skidmore has been working hard with Owls on their History and Art project. They learnt about the Battle of Bosworth which began the Tudor reign. They then designed they own Tudor rose print, including learning what a relief print was and how to use radial symmetry printing. They designed a final piece that included their design, as well as other Tudor-themed prints.





Sports for School – Athlete Visit – 8th June 2022



We are delighted to share that we will be taking part in the **Sports for Schools** challenge, which will encourage our children to be even more physically active. It is a fun inspiring event made even more exciting by the fact that it is delivered by Darran Challis, an Invictus Competitor who competed at the 2016 Games in Cycling and Swimming. Please read the accompanying letter for more details about the day.



Year 6 Hoodies

A gentle reminder to make payment via ParentPay by Monday 6th June and to e-mail in the size of the hoody to the office so that Mrs Schalch can place the order on the 7th so as not to miss our deadline. *If we do not receive payment by this day then unfortunately we will not be able to order your child's hoody.* As soon as the hoodies arrive then children may wear them for the remainder of the term.



Parent Information

INSET: Please be reminded that tomorrow is an INSET day, therefore school will be closed to children.

Sun safety: As we move into sunnier weather, please ensure your child has sun cream applied or is able to apply it themselves. Children must not share sun cream when in school. We also advise that children have a sun hat in school and a water bottle that they can regularly refill.



Diary Dates

Friday 27.05.22	INSET day – school closed	Whole school
Wednesday 08.06.22	Athlete visit	Whole school
Wednesday 13.07.22	Sports Day	Whole school – parents
		welcome
Thursday 21.07.22	INSET day – school closed	Whole school
Friday 22.07.22	School closed in lieu of the	Whole school
	Jubilee Bank Holiday	



Safeguarding

If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of the staff below:

- Mrs Bulgin Designated Safeguarding Lead
- Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock / Mrs Elliott Deputy DSLs